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The Division has identified an issue within WellSky related to using 837 files to process “void” or “void and 
replace” claims. Remediating this issue is WellSky’s top priority to limit any adverse impact on Qualified Vendor 
claims submissions. 

Effectively immediately, Qualified Vendors should discontinue using 837 files to “void” or “void and replace” 
claims until a solution can be identified and implemented.  Qualified Vendors can continue to “void” or “void 
and replace” claims using the WellSky user interface as that functionality is not impacted. 

The Division will publish additional communication when a resolution is identified. 




